NOTICE OF MEETING – WIFA BOARD TOUR
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that the Board of the Water Infrastructure Finance Authority (WIFA) will tour the Hoover Dam in Clark County, Nevada, on December 13, 2022, and will be guests of the Arizona Power Authority. This tour is not open to the public and no deliberations will occur. 
